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On behalf of the Turkish Handball Federation I would like to welcome the participants 
of the 2007 EHF Youth Coaches’ Course. In particular we are heartily welcome the 
participants from abroad and we do hope that you enjoy both the coaches’ course 
and the famous city of Izmir. 
 
The THF thanks the EHF for being awarded with the organisation of the 2007 EHF 
Youth Coaches’ Course and we really hope to provide the best facilities. 
 
 
The matches of the W 19 European Championship are running fine; the performance 
of our team is a little bit disappointing but the main task of an organiser is to make 
available the best possible preconditions for the EChs – and we do hope that we 
were successfully in that case. 
 
I am wishing you the best for your course and I would like to underline that the THF is 
welcoming you all again in Turkey – in the European Handball Family. 


